
Submitter: Nina Council 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Labor and Business 

Measure: HB3213 

There are no excuses for testing cosmetics on innocent animals.   There are a 

number of companies who do not test which means that those who do are simply 

unaware,   and totally desensitized to the agony, torture and deaths imposed on 

mostly innocent bunny rabbits.   This situation is disgraceful and must be halted 

immediately.    It is simply ignorance on the part of the companies who continue 

these tortures or is it again about money.     Please be sure to get testing on animals 

ban once and for all.   


